
PUBLIC HEARING 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing of the Planning Board of the 
Village of Flower Hill will be held on the 7th day of June, 2017 at 8:00  pm at the Village 
Hall, One Bonnie Heights Road, for the purpose of considering the following: 

 
Application of Evan Psyllos,  190 Walnut Lane, Manhasset, NY 11030 to consider the sub-

division of property at 1 East Gate Drive, Port Washington, NY 11050 also known as Section 

6, Block 5304  Lot 1529 on the Nassau County Land & Tax Map for a sub-division.   Applicant 

proposes to sub-divide a parcel located in the R-3 zone ; and any other business which 

may properly come before the Board. 

 
Persons who may suffer from a disability which would prevent them from participating in 
said hearing should notify Ronnie Shatzkamer, Village Clerk, at (516) 627-5000 in 
sufficient time to permit such arrangements to be made to enable such persons to 
participate in said hearing. 
 
By Order of the Planning Board  
Rob Seiden, Chairperson 
Ronnie Shatzkamer, Village Administrator 
Flower Hill, New York 
Dated: May 31, 2017 
 


